
Dear All Deans/HoDs/Faculties 

A one day Workshop for creating awareness about consultancy projects and implementation of 

University Consultancy Policy and its operational procedure will be held on 15th September 2022 

at 2:00 p.m. in Central Auditorium. 

All the Deans, HoDs and Faculties are requested to attend the workshop and to be seated in the 

Auditorium by 1:45 p.m. sharp. 

 

 
 


